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To: Boulder Prep Board

From: Lili Adeli, Business Manager
Date: June, 12 2013
Re:  Development Report

Grants:

1. Namaste Solar – Our Americorp Member has submitted a grant to Namaste Solar Company to get a photovoltaic system for Boulder Prep. We have a follow up meeting scheduled with them this week.
2. School Counselor Corp Grant – We received a grant for a Counselor. The grant is 3 years for about $30K the first year and $75K for years 2 and 3. 
3. Donell-Kay and Gates Family Foundations – I will be seeking funds for either the culinary arts program or our direct instruction program. They do not have set deadlines for applications, so the goal is to get these in over the next month. 
4. Daniels Fund - I will be seeking funds for the culinary arts program. They do not have set deadlines for applications, so the goal is to get the application in by mid-July. 
Other News:
Since graduation is our main community event in block 4, we combined our parent night with an open house to review grades at mid-term. We had about 20 parents attend, and they seemed to appreciate the mini-sessions we offered and time to interact with teachers. This year has been a tremendous improvement in parent involvement due to regular parent meetings, phone calls and events. Now that we have established better relationships, there may be opportunities to involve parents in fundraising and recruitment. 
We have had several meetings with District Administration about getting more support and resources for the school. Our hope is to implement a specialized program for students with more serious emotional needs. We have asked the district for a full-time Special Educator or Social Worker to staff this program. Our request is being considered, but funding is limited. It may be the middle of next year or the following year before this comes together.
In lieu of the Wine Tasting, we had a very productive meeting to discuss the idea of corporate sponsorships. I will be more available during the summer to support everyone’s efforts in this venture. One priority for the summer is to update our marketing material with a new brochure and flyers that outline funding needs. I will be available to meet with Board members and corporate representatives to help craft sponsorship packages.
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